

15 December 2016

Didar Loghmani 11M2

Dear Didar

Principal's Letter of Commendation Term 1

Congratulations on your fabulous report of December 2016.

Your report shows the really hard work which you have put in over the course of this term — not once, but all the way through. This summer, Jumeirah College exam results broke all records and this was achieved by students just like you, who make sure they keep trying and are determined to be successful. I know this isn't easy, and I have no doubt there will have been times when you have struggled. However, you have persisted and the grades and levels that you are on track to achieve prove that this enormous effort was worthwhile.

You have made an outstanding start to the year— and I am very much looking forward to seeing how much more you can achieve over the rest of the year.

Well done.

Yours sincerely

Simon O'Connor

Principal



PO Box 74856, Dubai, United Arab Emirates